
Hello, 
 
I just read through amendments proposed for HB-3063, and unfortunately am disappointed.  These are 
not satisfactory and will still exclude many kids from the schools and sports they love.  I do hope that 
you will choose to completely drop this unnecessary bill entirely.  This is not in our children's best 
interest.   
 
Thank you, 
Jena Blair  
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